
 

 

Come and visit Thomas Estley! 
 

We are delighted to invite primary aged 
students and their parents to our annual Open 

College event, 14-16 September 2021. 
 

  

See us in action 

As long as Covid regulations in place allow, 
you will be able to visit the college during the 
morning for a no-frills, authentic taste of the 
daily learning experience, when you can tour 
a variety of lessons and ask our students and 
staff about college life. Book onto a tour by 

ringing 01455 283263 or emailing 
PAtothePrincipal@thomasestley.org.uk by 

Friday September 10 Tours are open to 
parents of students currently in Years Five 

and Six. Students can attend with their 
parents if they have permission from their 

primary school. 
 

Tours take place 9:00-10:15 and 11:00-12:15 
on Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday 

mornings September 14-16. 

 

  

Spend the evening with us 

Visit our Open College evening (as long as 
Covid regulations allow) for an informative 

talk and a chance to visit our subject 
departments and investigate learners 

outcomes and experiences. Book a place by 
ringing 01455 283263 or emailing 

PAtothePrincipal@thomasestley.org.uk by 
Monday September 13 

 

Open college evening takes place  

Wednesday 15 September 7:00-8:30pm. 

Year Five and Six learners currently at our main catchment primary schools will receive 
information before Open College week about Thomas Estley Community College; if your child 
attends an out of catchment school or does not receive the information by Friday September 3, 
please do contact us to request an information pack in the post. Meanwhile find out more about 
the college from our website at thomasestley.org.uk or by visiting our Facebook page 
www.facebook.com/ThomasEstley. 
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